
The Cornwall Volunteer Fire Department will have an open house
on Sunday, October 20th from 12pm-2pm at the firehouse on
Route 128, opposite CCS. The Lifestar Medical Helicopter may
make a landing if the weather and schedule permits. 
Click here for more information on the open house.

Sincerely,
Gordon M. Ridgway
1st Selectman

Jane Hall
Administrative Assistant
                                                                          

email: selectmen@cornwallct.gov
phone: 860-672-4959

email: assistant@cornwallct.gov

We hope to see you at these events!

CORNWALL TOWN HALL NEWS
October 3, 2024

Hello Friends,

A lot going on in Cornwall this month! 

This Saturday October 5th, the Cornwall Association will host its annual
Newcomers Tea at the Cornwall Library on Pine Street from 2pm-4pm. It is
a fun chance to meet your new neighbors.

The West Cornwall Wastewater Committee has resumed meetings. The
next meeting is October 8th at the Cornwall Library and on zoom.

The Little Guild Run & Wag 5k race will be held on
October 19th in Cornwall Village from 11am-2pm. 
Click here for more information on the 5k race.

Preparations are underway for voting in the November 5th
election to be held at the Town Hall, 24 Pine Street. Absentee
ballots are available from the Town Clerk during regular
business hours: Monday-Thursday 9am-12pm and 1pm-4pm.
Contact the Town Clerk at townclerk@cornwallct.gov or 860-
672-2709.  The Registrar of Voters are holding a registration
session from 9am-8pm October 18th. Contact the Registrars
at registrars@cornwallct.gov or 860-672-4070

https://www.cornwallfire.org/
https://cornwallct.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/09/CVFD-Open-House.pdf
https://www.cornwallassociation.org/
https://cornwallct.org/2024/10/02/10-8-2024-wastewater-management-project-in-west-cornwall-village-construction-committee-special-meeting-agenda/
https://www.littleguild.org/runwag5k

